
Remediate, NOT Reopen, Dummer Yard 

We, the undersigned, as citizens of the City of Berlin, are opposed to the reopening 
of the Dummer Yard Landfill as a soil monofill for contaminated soils trucked into 
Berlin, NH from across New England.  This project poses a significant threat to the 
surrounding environment, as well as the health and safety of the general public. 

We urge our elected representatives to join us in opposition to this senseless 
project, which would significantly add to the current level of site contamination at 
the Dummer Yard Landfill property.  Instead, we request that our elected officials 
work in conjunction with the NH Department of Environmental Services and the 
State Legislature, to fund the remediation required to address the current level of 
contamination at the Dummer Yard Landfill property. 
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